
April 27, 1966 

Dear Senator Fulbright: 

It occurs to me that you or members of your staff might 
like l~ have a copy of the official statement of Michigan 
StaterUniversity of the recent charges made by Ramparts 
maga~ine having to do with the Michigan State University 
proi ct in Vietnam between 1955 and 1962. A copy of this 
st1atement is attached for your information. 

With kind personal regards, 

The Honorable J. W. Fulbright 
United States Senate 
Washington , D.C. 

h 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

President 
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